
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Your Home Language indicates that your child and family’s primary language is a 
language other than English. Therefore, the Buncombe County Public School System is 
required to test your child on the NC state language proficiency test. 
 
The testing will be completed at the Intake Center, located at the Buncombe County 
Public Schools Administrative Offices (directions below). Bilingual staff (Spanish) will be 
available for translation, but speakers of other languages will have to bring an 
interpreter. 
 
For more information or to make an appointment, please call us at (828) 225-1137. 
 

 
 
 
Directions to the Intake Center:  
 
The Intake Center is located at Buncombe County Public Schools Administrative 
Offices, at 175 Bingham Road. From Patton Avenue turn onto North Louisiana Avenue 
(between Wells Fargo Bank and K-Mart), follow North Louisiana Avenue over the 
railroad tracks (keep going straight) to the top of the hill. When the road splits in two, 
take a right onto Adams Hill Road. When you come to a stop sign on Adams Hill Road, 
take a left, and you will see a sign for Buncombe County Board of Education. Take a 
right into the gate. Use “Entrance B” (facing building, second door on the right), 
and walk through the cafeteria straight down the hall. The Intake Center will be the third 
door on the left.  
 
 

Your appointment at the Intake Center to register and test your child is 
on: 
 
______________ the _____________ day of _________________ at 
____________ 
(day of week)                     (date)                         (month)                          (time) 


